Healing Together After Hurricane Helene
To our beloved community,
In the wake of Hurricane Helene, our hearts are with all of those affected. We
understand the challenges many of you are facing, and we want to offer our
support in every way possible.
At Rediscovering Healing, we are committed to helping you recover—
physically, emotionally, and mentally. Whether you’ve experienced loss,
trauma, or stress from the hurricane, we are here for you.

"Pay what you can. If finances are a challenge, the session is our gift to you"

Our new facility, Black Mountain Wellness Center is at 1141 Montreat Rd,
Black Mountain, NC.

For more information or to make an appointment, you can reach us at 863-
605-0825 or rediscoveringhealing@gmail.com

Book a session today and begin your journey toward healing!

Avelino & Elba Lopez
Emotional Healing Certified Practitioners and
Wellness Coaches.
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